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27 September 2017 

 

FAO: Bhakti Depala 

City of London Corporation 

Guildhall 

Gresham Street 

PO Box 270 

London EC2P 2EJ 

 

BY EMAIL 

 

Dear Ms Depala, 

 

100 LEADENHALL STREET: REQUEST FOR EIA SCOPING OPINION 

 

On behalf of our client, Frontier Dragon Ltd, we are pleased to request a formal Scoping Opinion in accordance 

with Regulation 15 of the Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA)) Regulations 

2017 in respect of a forthcoming planning application for the redevelopment of the above site. I hereby enclose 

our formal Scoping Report, completed by WSP with input from the wider specialist consultant team, setting out 

the proposed technical scope, assumptions and methodology of the EIA which will be assessed fully in the 

Environmental Statement (ES) that will accompany the planning application. 

 

In accordance with Regulation 15 of the EIA Regulations 2017, we would be grateful if you could provide your 

Scoping Opinion within the statutory 5 week period from receipt of this letter. If you have any questions in the 

meantime, please do not hesitate to contact Barnaby Collins or Peter Twemlow of this office. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 
 

DP9 Ltd 

 

Encs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


